



DOH/GB on 07/11/2012 16:24 ----

To "Jonathan Hart" he-tra.org.uk>

CC

Subject RE: Letter from Department of Health

Dear Mr Hart,

Thank you for your email.

Regarding your question, I am afraid that I am not able to reveal the name of the FOI applicant, as the Department of Health has a responsibility to protect the applicant's identity.

Regards,

Tobacco Programme Manager Department of Health

Tel: 020 7972 Email:

dh.gsi.gov.uk

Get off cigarettes with NHS support - call 0800 169 0 169 or visit www.nhs.uk/gosmokefree





"Jonathan Hart" the-tra.org.uk> 31/08/2012 16:11



Subject RE: Letter from Department of Health

Thanks for your letter.

I can confirm that we are happy for you to proceed and allow the correspondence you mention to be released as part of the FOI.

Can you let me know who has lodged the FOI?

Thanks